
 

Arrangements for LHS Plant Sales 

Introduction 

At future Coffee Mornings, Flower Shows and on Village Day (Sat June 3rd 2023), the Society 

is planning to include a sale of plants grown by members. There are two main objectives: to 

raise funds for the Society; and to provide a service to members who like to grow plants and 

those who like to buy them. 

All members are cordially invited to bring good quality plants to these events. There are two 

ways to do this, either as a Donation or with Sale Proceeds Shared 75%/25%. 

Donation 

Ideally, we would like members to donate plants so that all the proceeds of the sale are 

retained by LHS. This will help the Society keep costs down and support services for 

members to enjoy.  

If you are willing to donate plants, we would be most grateful. To do so, just bring them on 

the day, and if possible, include a label with the name of plant and add you own name if you 

wish. We will decide what price to charge.   

 



Sale Proceeds Shared (75% to grower and 25% to LHS) 

We know some members grow a lot of plants and a few donate the money raised to 

registered charities or other good causes. The Society wants to encourage such members to 

sell plants at our events with 75% of proceeds going to the grower and 25% being retained 

by the Society. 

If you wish to receive 75% of the proceeds raised, please use the following procedure: 

• Growers wishing to sell plants on this basis are requested to contact us in advance 
by sending an e-mail with their name to plantsales@lindfieldhorts.org.uk  

• The grower must include a label in each pot/container with their name and the price 
they want to charge 

• When plants are sold, the Society will collect the payment in cash or by card payment 
and will remove and retain the price label. The label forms a record of the sale 

• After the end of the event, the Society will pay the grower 75% of the proceeds 
collected – either in cash on the day or by bank transfer shortly after 

• As with donated plants, we suggest you also include a separate label with the name 
of the plant – this will be left in the pot so the buyer knows what the plant is 

If you have any queries, send an e-mail to plantsales@lindfieldhorts.org.uk 

 

 

 


